
Conrad Spann Graduate 2020

On June 18, 2020 at 6:44 PM 20Conrad Spann <conrad_spann@student.wayland.k12.ma.us> wrote: 

Dear, Mr. Mullane.
 
Thank you for the opportunity to work with WayCAM!  You have taught me so much 
over the past few years, and I am looking forward to continuing my career path with TV 
Production in the fall. I will be using 2020-2021 as a transition year to strengthen my 
skills and help to build my resume. Your class and volunteering at WayCAM will be a 
significant part of that, and I am truly thankful for your help.
 
The skills I learned in Script to Screen gave me the confidence to enroll in a special 
effects course offered through Exceptional Minds this summer.  I am eager to dive deeper
into this field of film and share my knowledge with the WayCAM staff.  You have been a
wonderful teacher, and I am so grateful that WayCAM has been a part of my education.  
It has been such a gift to have the TV station there on campus! It has truly changed my 
life for the better. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Conrad Spann
 


